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Department of Political Science 

 
Dear Natasha, 

On behalf of Paul Lagunes and myself, I am very pleased to formally welcome you to the Conference 
on Corruption in International Business. We have had an overwhelmingly positive response to the 
conference and affiliated edited volume. As you will see in the attached program, we are looking 
forward to an excellent lineup of speakers, discussants, and chairs. Please take a moment to 
complete the attached “Participant Information Form” and return it to us by the end of October. 

As a final note, we would like to thank you once again for agreeing to participate in the conference. 
We look forward to welcoming you to New Haven in April. 

Kind Regards, 

Susan and Paul 

 

 

Susan Rose-Ackerman 

Yale University, Law School and Department of Political Science, Henry R. Luce Professor of 
Jurisprudence 

 

 

Paul Lagunes 

Columbia University, School of International and Public Affairs, Assistant Professor 

 

This event is sponsored by the John K. Castle Fund, Yale University's MacMillan Center, and 
Columbia University's School of International and Public Affairs 


